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The Scottsdale Pool Redevelopment Tenders will be awarded over the next 2 months with construction due 

to commence in May/June. 

 
The multi million dollar redevelopment of the Scottsdale Pool is progressing well.  The build is scheduled to take a 
total of 12-15 months to complete with the finished result set to impress young and old alike.  The redeveloped facility 

will boast a 25m lap pool, a Learn to Swim pool, and a leisure pool complete with Splash Pad Water Play area. 

Artists ImpressionñScottsdale Pool   
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WASTE UPDATE 
Kerbside Recycling Assessments 

Someone been rummaging through your bin lately?  Dorset Council has teamed up with Cradle Coast Waste Services and has 

recently recommenced our Kerbside Recycling Assessment Program.  Random bin checks will be occurring throughout the 

municipality to help educate and advise Dorset residents on what can and what cannot be placed in recycling bins with the aim 

to improve the quality of our recycling.  Officers will be randomly checking recycling bins and providing information and    

advise to residents.  To date the biggest issue has been residents beautifully separating their recyclables only to then put 

them in a plastic bag into their bins.  Plastic bags are recyclable but only through dedicated soft plastic recycling at Woolies. 
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A Message from TasWater: Bridport Water Supply 

TasWater is working on developing long term solutions for Bridportõs water supply, to increase         

reliability and capacity. This solution will reduce the potential for water restrictions implemented each 

year for the Bridport community. 
 

We are looking into multiple options including off-stream storage and other supply options. 
 

A plan will be communicated to the community around the middle of this year once a preferred        

solution has been decided.  
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Emergency Plus App 
If you are a mountain biker, a bushwalker or even if you live remotely or on a large property the Emergency + App could be a 

lifesaver for you.  The App is free of charge and available for both iphones and Android devices.   

The Emergency + App: 

¶ Provides information about when to call Triple Zero 

¶ Provides information about who to call in various non-emergency situations 

¶ Assist with dialing the relevant number 

¶ Displays the GPS coordinates of the phoneõs location that the caller can read out to the 

emergency operator. 

 

The Emergency + App is available for download via iTunes, Google Play and Windows Stores.    

BUSINESS SUPPORT 

 
Business Tasmania 

Are you thinking of starting a small business but not sure if your idea is a feasible one?  Maybe you are already running a 

small business and need some help with growing it?   Or you just need some support and someone to bounce ideas off?  

Whatever stage you are at Business Tasmania is a complete support service for all small Tasmanian businesses.  They      

provide easy to use, free and confidential business advice and mentoring, as well as useful tools and tips to help make your 

small businesses a success. 

COMMUNITY SUPPORT 

Travel and Accommodation Allowances for Apprentices and Trainees 
Travel and accommodation allowances are available to apprentices and trainees who are required to travel either  
within Tasmania or interstate to attend training with their Registered Training Organisation.  The allowances are   
designed to contribute to the cost of travel and accommodation, but may not cover full costs.  The allowances are 

only available to apprentices and trainees who are on a training contract registered in Tasmania. 
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Services Offered: 

¶ Speak to the Business Tasmania Team Monday to Friday 9:00am until 5:00pmñ1800 440 026 

¶ Email the team at any time and they will respond quickly during work hours ð ask@business.tas.gov.au 

¶ Information and assistance for businesses at any stageñfrom start-up to succession planning 

¶ Information on a range of events, workshops and initiatives designed to help Tasmanian businesses grow 

¶ Advice about the licenses, registrations or permits you need to operate your business, using the Australian Business 

License and Information Service (ABLIS) 

¶ Updates on business news and opportunitiesñwww.business tas.gov.au 
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Barry Jarvis Education Scholarships Awarded 

Congratulations to all the recipients of this years scholarships! 
 

Barry Jarvis University Scholarship ($3000/year for 3 years):  

 Elliot Hall - Bachelor of Architecture and Built Design 

 Ebony Hodgins - Associate Degree in Applied Business specialising in Tourism and Events) 
 

Barry Jarvis Agribusiness Scholarship ($2500/year for 2 years): 

 Montanna Gilroyñ Associate Degree in Agribusiness 
 

Barry Jarvis Apprenticeship/Traineeship Scholarship ($1000 each): 

 William MonsonñApprenticeship in 

 Building and Construction  

 Kobe NewallñApprenticeship in  

 Engineering Fabrication 
 

Barry Jarvis Scottsdale High School     

Scholarships ($500 each): 

 Sophie SmithñYear 11 

 Lili HallñYear 11 

 Isabella ChatwinñYear 11 

 Tyson ChildñYear 11 

 Georgia KnightñYear 12   

COMMUNITY SUPPORT 
Community Grants Round Three 
The Dorset Council Community Grants will be opening up for a third round of funding applications soon.  If you have a 

project in mind please chat with Community Liaison Officer Elizabeth Hadley prior to submitting your application.  

The round will only be open for a very short period so get in quick to avoid disappointment. 

For more information head to www.dorset.tas.gov.au/grants  

Hydro TasmaniañCommunity Grant Program 

Hydro Tasmania offers grants of up to $5,000 for not-for-profit community organisations based in Tasmania to help fund  

projects that make a real difference for people and communities.   

Applications are currently open and will be closing on March 27th.   

For more information head to www.hydro.com.au/community/community-grants or phone 1300 360 441 
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BRIDPORT 

Henry Street (Main Street to May Street) footpath has commenced reconstruction.   

Stormwater has been completed at Bridport Primary School, John Street East and Richard Street. 

A parking review is underway for Main Street. 

Resealing of a number of roads has occurred  - 

Alan Lade Place, Walter Street, Thomas Street, 

Westwood Street, Richard Street, Short Street, 

Cross Street, West Street, Alfred Street, Alex-

ander Street, William Street, Charles Street, 

John Street West, and John Street East. 

New seating and tables are currently being       

installed at the Bridport Lions Adventure     

Playground. 

Bridport Hall also has new tables on their way. 

Concrete disabled access to Goftons Beach has 

commenced.   

TOWN UPDATES 

LEGERWOOD 
The Legerwood Hall will be seeing some improvements shortly with the boundary fence improvements quote   

awarded and quotes underway for the heat pumps.  

Bridport Lions Adventure Playground 
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SCOTTSDALE 
Buckneys Road is seeing a widening of the entrance and road plus a reseal is underway.  

Designs have been publicised for the Victoria Street reconstruction. 

Resealing of the carpark and driveway has commenced for Northeast Park. 

Scottsdale Stadium has had a sand and recoat of the flooring and spouting replaced externally.  

The Childrenõs Reserve has had adult exercise equipment installed recently.  
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REGIONAL 

Municipal Boundary Signage has now been replaced 

Scottsdale Stadium flooring has been redone 

BRANXHOLM 

See Project Updates for more information on the        

progress of the BranxholmðDerby Link Trail 

GLADSTONE 

Banca Road verge reconstruction (Johnsons Road to 

Oxberry Road) has commenced.   

WINNALEAH 
A new BBQ and power connection has commenced at 

Winnaleah Park. 

RINGAROOMA 

Main Street footpath and Fairview Avenue (Main Street 

to the School) has commenced.  

Reconstruction to Ringarooma Road (West Maurice 

Road to Frederick Street) is continuing.   

Childrenõs Reserve adult exercise equipment 

DERBY 
Main Street has had an extension to the stormwater pipe 
and the stormwater opposite the Bank House has been 

replaced.   

The Derby Depot relocation is underway. 

Refrigerated Water Stationñ

Scottsdale Stadium 


